
Barrow Community  

Litter Pickers 
 

Date: Monday 4th November 

Location: Roads around Humphrey Perkins and Hall Orchard Schools 
 

This was our first group litter pick for a few months so it was great to get so many 

volunteers out - so many, 10, that we were able to split up to cover a few different 

areas.  
 

One team walked the areas around Hall Orchard- Melton Road - Sileby Road/ 

Charnwood Mill, and they collected 4 large bags and a tire.  
 

The other group walked around Cotes Road-North Street-Thirlmere Road and Humphrey 

Perkins. We collected 5 large bags and a section of road safety barrier left in a hedge. 

Thanks to Serco for collecting almost as soon as the bags were in place opposite HP 

School.  
 

Thanks to both teams - Alison & Ian, Nick, Anne, Jayne, Steve & Wendie, Bob and Ann 

 
 

Next Event:  

Date & Time: 02 December 10am 

Meeting Point: The Moorings car park entrance area 
 


